Cape Fear Ballroom Dancers

Executive Board Meeting Minutes

February 20, 2010
 

Present: Drew Ziegler, Sandra Peterson, Carol Conklin, Dave Miller, Hazel Hinton

Minutes of the January Board meeting, and the Financial Report for February were reviewed and approved.

Drew gave an update on membership: as of February 10, we had 67 paid members for 2010. A new roster will be compiled and will be available next month to include any new members. 

He asked that all Board members be sure to meet and greet any guests present at this dance, as these are potential members.

The President also requested that in order for the dance to continue its full length no clean up begin until 10:30, and that we all help with the clean-up at that time.

 

The March 20th dinner dance was discussed; the normal procedure will be followed, with Carol and Hazel planning the menu with Highland, and ordering table arrangements.

There was discussion concerning a “Black and White” theme at our June formal, and it was decided to ask for feedback from the members between now and June, then go for it if it seems to be of interest.

The meeting was adjourned as Drew admonished us to “go and mingle”!!

Next Board meeting: Saturday, April 24, 2010.

Hazel Hinton
Secretary
